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Our final newsletter of the school year! Here are a selection 
of photos highlighting some of the special events of the last 
week:

Here are the winners of 
the Peace Poster 
competition which Year 6 
entered through the Lions 
International charity. Well 
done, girls, your designs 
look amazing!

On Wednesday 
Nursery had a fabulous 
theme day, 
transforming their play 
areas into a festival. 
The children’s 
costumes were 
amazing, and everyone 
had a fantastic day - 
performing on the main 
stage, playing games, 
enjoying craft activities 
and face painting.



The term ended with our final assembly, saying thank you, goodbye and 
good luck to Miss Gascoigne and Miss Hicks. We wished our Year 6 
leavers every success in the future and enjoyed watching their fantastic 
production based on Aladdin. Now as the summer holidays begin, we 
hope all our families will have a wonderful break. See you in September!

Dates for your diary:
Thursday 2nd September: school and nursery open for the autumn term 
(please note that children joining Reception have different starting dates)
Friday 22nd October: school and nursery closed for staff training
25th to 29th October: half term holiday
Friday 17th December: last day of autumn term
All term dates for 2021 - 2022 are available on the school website.

Last Friday our Year 6 Leavers’ celebration took place. In addition to 
our traditional pizza and movie night, this year we organised games 
and activities including kite flying followed by overnight camping on the 
school field. Many thanks to the PTFA for funding this event and to all 
the staff who made it possible.

On Tuesday, children and staff gathered to wish 
Kevin Steward, our brass teacher, a very happy 
retirement. Even though we haven’t been able to 
rehearse together for such a long time, we 
managed to create a special performance to 
thank Mr Steward to everything he has done for 
the school for over twenty years.


